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TWO VEHICLE ACCIDENT CLOSES BYPASS 58 EASTBOUND

SUFFOLK, VA (September 10, 2018) Suffolk Police and Suffolk Fire & Rescue 
personnel are currently on the scene of a two vehicle accident in the 100 block of 
Holland Road Eastbound at the Route 58 Bypass that occurred late Sunday evening, 
September 9, 2018.  Emergency Communications received the call at 11:19 p.m. 
notifying of the accident involving a passenger vehicle and 18-wheeler. 

Upon preliminary investigation it was determined that the passenger vehicle and

tractor trailer were traveling side-by-side when one of the vehicles side-swiped the

other. The tractor trailer is currently on its side across the roadway, spilling its load of

feed/farm materials.  There were no injuries.

Eastbound traffic is being rerouted down OKelly Drive. Crews from Public Works are

responding in order to set-up detours in the area.  

A tow truck is currently en route in order to upright the tractor trailer and to have the

roadway spill cleaned up. This portion of the roadway is expected to remain closed

for several hours while the cleanup is underway, however, the Monday morning

commute is not expected to be affected.  

The investigation remains ongoing at this time.
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